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The draft wastewater permit for the 3M Cottage Grove facility contains some of the strongest limits
on PFAS in Minnesota history. It lowers allowable PFAS levels and includes stronger guidelines for
monitoring groundwater, regular reporting, and community engagement and accountability from
3M. These provisions ensure that the Mississippi River and surrounding waters are safe for aquatic
life and human activity. I support these stronger limits and restrictions on PFAS.


